
 

   

 

Questions? Concerns? Ideas? Contact the Municipal Office at (705) 387-3947 

or by email at info@magnetawan.com 

 

 

 

ICYMI 
In Case You Missed It! 

Council Highlights 
March 02, 2022 

 

   To read the complete minutes, agenda packages and by-laws please visit our website at www.magnetawan.com 
 

Council passed resolution 2022-43 thanking Rev. Sylvia Poetschke, St. Paul’s Lutheran 

Church and Trinity United Church for the deputation Support to Install, Maintain and 

Stock a Community Food Pantry and the Municipality is supportive of this new 

venture! This project will help provide emergency basic goods and toiletries for the 

community experiencing need.  The two churches together with support from the 

Knox Presbyterian Church will build, stock, and maintain a “neighbourhood pantry” 

Check back on our Municipal Website and Facebook for updates on this project!  
 

Council passed resolution 2022-47 receiving and approving the report 

Schedule of Investments from Treasurer Linda Saunders as presented.  To 

read the report visit our website under the Agenda and Minutes Page 

 

Council passed resolution 2022-49 receiving and approving the Ecovue 

Consulting Services, Background Report, Official Plan and Zoning By-law 

Review and Update for information purposes.  To read the report visit 

our website under our Official Plan and Zoning By-law Review Page! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

That the Municipal Office has new extended hours for your convenience! 

We are now OPEN Monday to Friday from 8am to 5pm to help serve you better!  

The next meeting of Council is March 23, 2022, at     

11:00 am at the Magnetawan Community Centre 

 

 

Council passed resolution 2022-56 receiving and approving the  

Almaguin Highlands Community Safety Well-Being Plan 2021-2025.  

To view the Plan, check out our Community Safety and Well Being  

Plan page on our website! 

Council passed resolution 2022-44 receiving and approving the Report from Fire 

Chief Joe Readman Mandatory Certification for Firefighters and extends its 

appreciation to the Fire Chief and Regional Trainer Gary Courtice for their excellent 

training efforts to the NFPA Standards! 

 

 

 


